
As our school year comes to an end, we would like to say farewell to families who will be moving 

during the summer.  We wish you all the best in your new homes, communities, and schools.  On 

behalf of the staff of Highview P.S., I would like to extend a sincere appreciation to you, our 

families, for the contributions that you have made to our school throughout the year.  Thank you 

for your support, encouragement, and participation.  Thank you for volunteering in our 

classrooms, with our teams, and on field trips.  Thank you for attending athletic events, concerts 

performances and assemblies.  Thank you for taking an interest in your child’s education and 

progress.  You are the most important “keys to success” for your child and we thank you for 

your partnership in their learning.  I would also like to recognize all the work that has been done 

by our School Council this year, and the leadership of Mrs. Desrochers.  As well, we would like to 

formally acknowledge the many contributions of Mrs. Patti Smith, who has been a very active 

member of our council for over 15 years.  She has held many positions including president and has 

chaired our Spring Fair for many years as well.  We would like to thank her for her contributions 

to the school as she will also be “graduating” from Highview this year.  Please remember that all 

parents are welcome to attend School Council meetings and we look forward to seeing you next 

year! 
 

As a staff, we extend best wishes to all of you for a safe and happy summer.  We look forward to 

working with you as we continue to be a growing community of learners in September 2018.  

Please remember to read and write during the summer! 

Mr. Biemiller 
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Fond Farewells and Best Wishes 

As the year draws to a close, we would like to thank some of our wonderful staff members who will be 

moving on to new positions and opportunities for the next school year. 

RETIREES: 
Mrs. Crossley - will be retiring at the end of the year.  Mrs. Crossley has been part of our Highview 

community for over 20 years, and has touched the lives of many, many children during her time here. We 

would like to thank her for all her work on behalf of our school and our students. 

STAFF CHANGES: 

Ms. Bynoe - will be assuming the Principalship at Roselawn Public School   

Mrs. Yarmus - has accepted a transfer to open a new community class at Moraine Hills Public School.   

Mr. Wiseman - will be moving on to the position of Regional Deaf/Blind Low Vision Itinerant Teacher.   

Mr. Brown - will be continuing his work as a Deaf Blind Intervener within the YRDSB. 

Mrs. Pompilio - will be continuing her work as a Deaf Blind Intervener within the YRDSB. 

Mrs. Kotzeva - will be continuing her work as a Deaf Blind Intervener within the YRDSB. 

Mrs. Maw - will be taking a one-year maternity leave to be back in the fall of 2019. 

LONG-TERM OCCASIONAL TEACHERS (all LTO positions expire at the end of the school year): 

Mrs. Berry - will be concluding her LTO for Mrs. Molenhuis in Kindergarten. 

Ms. Bevens - will be concluding her LTO assignment for Mme Dao in French and Prep Coverage.  

Ms. Walji - will be concluding her LTO assignment for Mrs. Sirianni in Grade 5/6. 

TEMP/TERM STAFF: 

Mr. Omenta-will be concluding his term assignment at Highview.  
 

We would like to thank all of these staff members for their contribution to our school.  They have all 

been part of making Highview the special place that it is.  We will miss them, and I know you join me in 

wishing them all the best in their future endeavours.  

Summer Office 

Hours: 
The school office will 

be open on Tues-

day, July 3rd, 

Wednesday, July 

4th, and Thursday, 

July 5th from 9:00 

a.m. to 3:00 p.m..  

The office will reopen 

on Monday, August 

27th.  The Central 

Area Office is open 

Monday through 

Thursday all summer 

at 317 Centre Street 

East, Richmond 

Hill, ON,  L4C 1B3  

We hope you have a wonderful  

summer! 

See you in September! 


